
27th August 2020 

Kia ora koutou whanau 

 

Alert Level 2 information 

Who can go to school 

All children can attend school at this level. 

Who should not go to school 

If people are sick, they should stay home (phone Healthline or their GP and get tested if a doctor or 
health professional recommends to do so). 

Anyone who is self-isolating, or who has been advised by health authorities to remain at home while 
they wait for their COVID-19 test results, must stay home. 

Health requirements at school 

At Alert Level 2 the disease is contained.  It is safe for children and staff to attend school.  There will be 
appropriate measures in place. 

This Friday is Daffodil day at MAS. We will have different activities for our tamariki to engage with, 
ranging from stickers to kid tattoos and a coin trail activity.  This Friday is a mufti day, a gold coin        
donation is required. 

Regards 
Richard Wilkinson 
Principal 

 

MASCOT 

Subway this Friday 

NEW 
$6 Subway roll & 

cookie 

Also $5 subway 

still available 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

  Coming Events 

 

Hereturikōkā (AUGUST) 

28th  Daffodil ‘Yellow Mufti’ Day—Gold coin donation 

 

Mahuru (SEPTEMBER) 

9th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm STEM Room 

16th  MAS Speeches 

16th  Year 8 Immunisations 

25th  Last day of Term 3  

 

William—Room 9 

Stella—Room 10 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

How things are shaping up in Room 6 
 

Pizza Wheel Challenge—Read 7 books + review = PIZZA!! 

“We like the Pizza Wheel Challenge because it makes us read more”.  

“When we have finished a book we write a review and share it with 

Mrs McMillan our Librarian”. Tiana, Ruby B-W, Ruby H and           

Mackenzie 

Math—Here you can see we have been working on Geometry and 

the Key Competencies and that meant students needed to • Think • 

Manage Self •Participate and Contribute •Use Language, Symbols 

and Text • Relate to Others.  Didn’t they do well! 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Makayla—Room 10 
Axton—Room 6 

Natalee—Room 4 

Room  8 

 

This weeks Te Reo 

Kua tangi te pere 
 

The bell has rung 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 
If you have any of the following old or unwanted items at home, Room 7 would love to have 
them.  Please drop them off at the school office.  Thank you. 
 Yoga mats, felt hats, masks, vacuum/washing machine hoses, empty 2 litre fizzy drink 

bottles, buttons, goggles, feathers, ear muffs, headphones, watches, adult belts etc. 
FREE FRUIT & BREAD ON FRIDAY’s 
Any leftover fruit or bread we have on Friday is left outside the staffroom for students to take 
home.  Please remind your child to bring some fruit or bread home for you, as with Alert Level 2 
restrictions in place we are restricted to allowing parents/caregivers onto the school grounds.  
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Students have received the latest Scholastic catalogue.  All orders from this catalogue are due in 
by Friday 11th September. 

 
 

 

 

Wool 

If you have any unused or 
unwanted wool at home our school would 
love to have it. Please bring to the school 
office.  Thank you. 

 

 
 

Four of our senior students are organising a mini-gala to be held at school in a couple of weeks (date 
to be confirmed) to fundraise money for ‘Starship Hospital’. 

If you have any unused or unwanted children’s toys, games or children’s books at home please bring 
them into our school office. 

We will be having a mystery bottle stall and we ask for any donations of unused, non-alcoholic, 
bottles (eg. Juice, sauce, vinegar) 

Please bring any donations into the school office. 

RAFFLE 
 

$2.00 per ticket available for 
purchase at the school office.   
 
All proceeds raised are getting 
donated to Starship Hospital. 

The Prize 
Gift basket to the    

value of $200 kindly 
donated by Unichem 

Pharmacy, Paeroa 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 

35 years   

 

 

33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Rob Irwin 

We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 

 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 

 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 

 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 

Phone: 022 171 0899 


